
Welcome to Class 3



Key information
• PE is on Monday and Outdoor Learning is on Friday.

• Items to be brought to school – snack, water bottle, reading journal and 
book (every day) and lunch box. Please only bring a bag if you really need 
one. 

• In wetter weather, it is a good idea for children bring in a second pair of 
shoes if possible. They can wear trainers outside at break time and lunch 
time and then change back into normal school shoes after. If their trainers 
get wet, the children will have dry shoes to put on. They can leave this pair 
of shoes at school if they would like to.

• Come in PE kit if attending an after school sports club.

• Any money should be in named envelope.

• Please label all clothes to prevent loss.

• Seesaw will be used to communicate class information.



Homework
• Homework is set every Friday and must be done by 

Friday.

• The children have Maths and Spelling Shed homework 
each week. Multiple practices on Spelling Shed will help 
with weekly spelling tests

• Children should go on TTRS at least once a week.

• Children’s passwords are in the front of their reading 
journals.

• Reading journals are to be handed in on a Friday, 
please try to read 5 times a week. Children can read to 
an adult, other family member or to themselves. Please 
can an adult sign the journals each week.




